
Page 1 ofJi_ 

•sar^'^ 

McCauley, Betty 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2008 10:11 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Doci^eting 

Attachments: 0428081.tif; JPRO042808V0 3500658.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/29/2008 ^J.. 

Re: Jefferson Proto C ̂  
1723 Higgle O 

Bellville, OH 44813 

Docketing Case No.: 07-551-EL-AIR 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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This i s t o cA'ireify tha t t h s .iirjagaa appearing a re an 
accura te and corapIetiS r«p;t*oduGtion of a case fllf3 
doGiornent cialiver^i in tiy£ r«cnilar co-ar-^e ol' busin^jss. 
Teclmician ^Ds.te Procaseecl 

4/29/2008 
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RECEIVED 

To: Public Utilities commission of Ohio 
From: Jefferson K. Proto 

1723 Higgle Rd. 
Bellville, OH 
Concerning: Case # 07-551-El-AIR 

APR 2 8 2008 

WVESnOATION AND AUOfT WWI8K)N 
PUBUC UnUTlES COMMrsSION OF CWIO 

4/2/2008 

I would like you to know that I feel the proposed 7.8% increase 
in charges from First Energy is-unwarranted. Just down the road in 
Bellville they have power ppvided by AEP at a substantially lower 
rate. We have no say in who provides our power and I feel we are 
already being charged an unfair rate \yithout any increase. Please 
docket my comments in the case fil^; 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter, 
Jeff k. Proto 
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